
Don't Let Your Club Miss Out on this
Exclusive Grant Opportunity
 for Recreational Programs

"Get on the Bus" is looking to identify Cal South clubs 
wishing to grow recreational soccer in their 
communities. If you feel that your club could bene t 
greatly by taking advantage of this incredible grant 
opportunity, please contact your club president and let 
them know.

Recreational Club Benefits:

Hands-on aid in coordinating a local afterschool
program to enlist NEW players to your league
Free full uniform kit for each player (jersey, shorts,
socks, cleats, soccer ball)
Your club's player registration fees paid for each
afterschool participant

Local Community Benefits:

Afterschool care for each child in the program
Tutoring and homework help for each participant
along with providing a healthy snack
Bus transportation for all participants from school
to soccer practice once a week
Bus transportation to games on Saturdays

All these benefits are FREE via this grant!

If you want to learn more about how Get
on the Bus can help you grow a recreational program
in your area, please contact Tim Ryerson
at tim@gotbsoccer.org.

Click here to see how Cal North clubs are usingClick here to see how Cal North clubs are using
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MJ92UOQvPHE


About Get on the Bus: We are an organization whose
mission is to break down financial and
transportation barriers so that kids can play
recreational soccer on a team within their own
community, while also learning valuable life skills and
good study habits through a free afterschool program.

To learn more, visit https://gotbsoccer.org/.
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